
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Jolly Postman Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
This term we have be learning about people that help us. As part of this we have enjoyed reading 
The Jolly Postman. We have written our own letters and next week we’re excited to walk down to 
the post box and post our very own letters. 
 
 

Date: Friday 9th July 

 

Depart: 0915 

 

Return: 1100 

 

Transport: Walk 
 
 
Clothing: Sun hat, coat, sensible shoes, small ruck sack with a water bottle 
 
 
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss Mackin 
 


